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Here are some of the things we have  
been doing this week… 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nursery managers email 
emmabirch@crackleyhall.co.uk 

Please contact me regarding 
any nursery correspondence. 

The Dormice have been listening to their new story, Whatever 
Next by Jill Murphy. 

We had fun taking off in our rockets to land on the moon and 

making some super scrummy teddy bear biscuits! 
 

 
 

 

Important dates. 
Sports Day- Thursday 15 
June 
Graduation- Thursday 29 
June 
Times TBC. 

   
The Badgers have been making the most of the sunshine, using the 

mud kitchen resources to get busy mixing, making ice-cream, 
chocolate cakes, pasta for tea and all sorts of yummy things! 

 

 

Dormice will be having a Teddy 
Bears picnic on Tuesday 2 and 
Friday 5 May - Please bring in 

your favourite Teddy to join us. 

 
A little moment of wonder, 

as Matilda peels off her 
bubble wrap painting to 

reveal the starfish for our 
deep-sea display. 

The importance of talk: Amos 
and Arjan share their news after 

the Easter recess. 
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